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Registered Charity No:

Issue 5 - February 2018

  (Pending)
NEWSLETTER

75A Ringwood Road

Poole, Dorset, BH14 0RG, 

Telephone: 07948 469192

Email: admin@tylersfriends.co.uk

www.tylersfriends.co.uk
Dear Tyler's Friends,
Welcome to Issue number 5 of Tyler's Friends. We have submitted the relevant paperwork to the HMRC to move a step closer to getting the charity registered. It's all very time consuming and involves a lot of hard work so a big thank you to Michael Western who is doing this for us.

This issue reveals all about the fundraising events that have taken place and how much was raised and also an update on our future events. We are also putting together another way that we can help bereaved families and will update you on this in due course.
We are always looking for ideas on how to raise money, so please let us know if you think of ways we can do this. 
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December 2017 - Christmas Goodies

Thank you to Anne Keenan who raised money by selling wellington boot toppers and book marks. Anne makes these herself and collected a total of £24. If you like what you see please get in touch as Anne will be more than happy to make you either and of course at the same time raise more money.
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December 2017

We would like to thank the family and friends of the baby girl who grew her angel wings too soon for choosing Tyler's Friends as the charity for anyone who wished to make a donation at her funeral. £85 was collected. This will help more families in the future. So thank you once again.
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A total of £44 was raised at The Woman's Well-Being Group at Poole's Christmas party, once again thank you for your contribution. 
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 January 2018 - Tapper Funeral Service Christmas Party
Tapper Funeral Service held their annual Christmas party for their staff this month and very kindly donated the money raised from the mini raffle they held to Tyler's Friends. A fantastic £468 was raised, so a massive thank you to Tapper Funeral Service and everyone who attended the night and dug deep into their pockets.
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Congratulations to Steve Buller who won a days paid annual leave but very kindly handed it over to Lydia Proudley and congratulations to Claire Howitt who won the afternoon tea for 2 at the Haven Hotel in Sandbanks.
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January 2018 - Challenge and Challenger
As you know our January challenger Johanna Ricketts decided to give up chocolate in January and managed to go 26 days out of 31 without having any chocolate, this meant Jo put £26 in to the fund. I think you'll all agree she did very well. I have a feeling she will be attacking a massive bar of chocolate on the 1st of February. 
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February 2018 - Challenge 
Jo will be giving up alcohol in February. I have a feeling she chose alcohol for this month as it only has 28 days.
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4th March 2018 - Sherford bridge to The Silent Woman Pub
Our mini walk across Wareham Forest had to be cancelled due to our lovely British weather. So it will now take place on Sunday 4th March. We hope you can join us. A nice walk across Wareham Forest over to The Silent Woman pub for a refreshing drink before returning on the same route. This is a 5 and a half mile walk, children and dogs are of course very welcome. Entry fee will be £5 per adult - £2 per child and £1 per dog. If you would like to join us then please let us know. All information can be found on our facebook page. 
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22nd April 2018 - London Marathon

Chris Courtney is running the London Marathon on the 22nd of April 2018 and has very kindly chosen Tyler's Friends as his charity. This is fantastic as it will hopefully get us recognised in a much wider area. If you would like to sponsor Chris, no matter how small it would be very much appreciated. You can read all about Chris and also sponsor him on Golden Giving, just type Tyler's Friends in to the search for a good cause box at the top of the page and away you go. You will also find the link on Tyler's Friends facebook page. We will keep you updated on how well the sponsorship is going over the next couple of months. You will also find the link on our facebook page.

[image: image17.jpg]LONDON &
MARATHON

money 2018





[image: image18.png]



Future events to look out for in 2018
We have plenty of events lined up this year to continue to raise much needed funds for Tyler's Friends.

Please keep an eye on our Facebook page to find out when these will be taking place.

We hope you can join us and if you want to set yourself a monthly challenge, hold a coffee morning at work, or simply donate please let us know. Your help is very much appreciated.
Please encourage all your family and friends to like and share our Facebook page.

Love from us all at Tyler's Friends
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